
As you all may know, a similar bill, SB5841 in 
Washington is dead.  

 
I do not approve any amendments to HB3063. 
Oregonians' medical freedom should out weigh 
pharmaceutical industry profits. Defend you 

citizens.  
 
Myself and my family oppose HB3063. 

 
KILL THE BILL! 
 

Alicia Turner. 
 
 


